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.0. Franklin Research Center

A Division of The Franklin Institt te

June 11, 1981

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission -

hWashington, D.C. 20555

Attention: Mr. E. J. Butcher, Jr. (MS 416) /f
Project Officer g, i

JUN z g C-

Reference: FRC Project C5257 ~N Ih 'l *
.

NRC Contract NRC-03-79-ll8 y

NRC TAC No. 08668/08669
FRC Task No. 15/16 q,
Title: Technical Evaluation Report m .e

for Dresden Units 1 and 2;
Containment Leakage Testing

Dear Mr. Butcher:

The Technical Evaluation Report (TER) for Dresden Units 1 and 2 is hereby
forwarded. This report is forwarded in accordance with telephone conver-
sations between Mr. T. J. DelGaizo (FRC) and Mr. Y. S. Huang (NRC/CSB) on
June 1, 1981.

Submission of this TER represents FRC's final action ofsTasks 15 and 16.

Very truly yours,

S. P. Carfagno
Project Manager

TJD/SPC/bg

Encl.

cc: J. Shapaker
Y. Huang
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